From: Wilmott, Mike
To: Metrowest1

**Subject:** RE: Portishead Branch Line – MetroWest Phase 1

**Date:** 18 November 2019 17:03:13

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

Dear Sir,

I can confirm that Wiltshire Council is satisfied with the adequacy of consultation at preapplication stage in relation to this proposa.

Regards,

Mike Wilmott Head of Development Management Economic Development & Planning

## Wiltshire Council

From: Metrowest1 < Metrowest1@planninginspectorate.gov.uk >

**Sent:** 18 November 2019 16:35

**To:** Metrowest1 < Metrowest1@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

**Subject:** Portishead Branch Line – MetroWest Phase 1

Dear All

Please find attached the letter seeking your views on Adequacy of Consultation in relation to the above mentioned project.

Kind Regards

Bart Bartkowiak

Case Officer

National Infrastructure Planning

The Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House, Temple Quay, Bristol BS1

6PN

Direct Line: 0303 444 5223 Helpline: 0303 444 5000

Email: <u>bart.bartkowiak@planninginspectorate.gov.uk</u>

Web: <a href="https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/">https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/</a> (National

Infrastructure Planning)

Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The

Planning Inspectorate)

Twitter: @PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice.

Please view our <u>Privacy Notice</u> before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate.

-----

This email originates from Wiltshire Council and any files transmitted with it may contain confidential information and may be subject to Copyright or Intellectual Property rights. It is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender and delete the email from your inbox. Any disclosure, reproduction, dissemination, modification and distribution of the contents of the email is strictly prohibited. Email content may be monitored by Wiltshire Council to ensure compliance with its policies and procedures. No contract is intended by this email, and any personal opinions expressed in this message are those of the sender and should not be taken as representing views of Wiltshire Council. Please note Wiltshire Council utilises anti-virus scanning software but does not warrant that any e-mail or attachments are free from viruses or other defects and accepts no liability for any losses resulting from infected e-mail transmissions. Receipt of this e-mail does not imply consent to use or provide this e-mail address to any third party for any purpose. Wiltshire Council will not request the disclosure of personal financial information by means of e-mail any such request should be confirmed in writing by contacting Wiltshire Council.